From: Linda Darrach [mailto:lindadarrach@eastlink.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 11:18 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Local Business - Borden-Carleton

Dear Sir,

| am writing to you to voice my opposition to a new service station in our community. We currently have 3 and they are
sufficient.

Thank you for your time,
Linda Darrach

Sent from my iPhone



